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Replacement Notice of Initial Substantial 

Holder 
 

With reference to the “Notice of initial substantial holder” lodged on 29 October 2018 in relation to Pure 
Alumina Limited (ASX:PUA) (the Company), following a review of the relevant holdings it has been 
determined that the notice should be amended to include additional information regarding the relevant 
holder. 
 
Accordingly, the attached Form 603 “Notice of initial substantial holder” is now being lodged and replaces 
the Notice of initial substantial holder lodged on 29 October 2018. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
Melanie Leydin 
Company Secretary 
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